
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/5/2024 6:00:00 AM

First name: Russell

Last name: Black

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Hi Russell,

 

 

 

I'm writing in support of reconstructing the emerald lake shelter.  This is a historic structure that needs to be

preserved.  I have fond memories of using this shelter while camping at Emerald Lake with my children during

the rain.  I would love to be able to pass this on to future generations.

 

 

 

Thanks for your consideration,

 

 

 

Russell Black
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